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Re: [CE SBAC] Draft Master Schedule from Chuck Adams
1 message

Record, Christopher <crecord@capeelizabethschools.org> Wed, Jul 12, 2023 at 8:20 AM
To: Corinne Bell <cbell765@gmail.com>
Cc: "SBAC (CE School Building Advisory Cmte)" <cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>

Hi Corinne,
Have a wonderful vacation trip. We will put your thought/question in the Design subcommittee Google doc for Chuck &
his team to review and guide us:
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1JWsbSSi0_Sg4qKWQ9i3m2_lhv4RtwA3wdgNlKkOVhA0/edit?usp=sharing

Thanks,
Chris
--------------------------
Chris Record, Ph.D.
Cape Elizabeth Superintendent 
320 Ocean House Rd
Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107
#207-799-2217, ext. #271 (Jen Lakari, Admin Assistant)

On Tue, Jul 11, 2023 at 11:50 AM Corinne Bell <cbell765@gmail.com> wrote:
Hi Chris and SBAC, 

My family and I are traveling on vacation, so unfortunately I will not be able to attend the SBAC meeting on the
20th. 

I wanted to post one question here pertaining to the draft schedule - maybe someone can bring this up if it is not
clearly addressed. It appears that case studies of similar projects are missing... maybe they are baked into a line
item and are not visible.

I would hope that in addition to reviewing the previous work, the new O/R would inform our team on the
programming and design of recent new K-12 projects in Maine and New England so that we have a point of
reference of what new schools in the area provide in terms of education and space planning. I could see this
happening in either presentation of plans and images, or even better- in-person tours if possible. 

They may say that this will fall under the work of the Architecture and Engineering team rather than Owner's
rep. Would be great to clarify.

Best, 
Corinne

On Fri, Jul 7, 2023 at 7:02 PM Record, Christopher <crecord@capeelizabethschools.org> wrote:
Hi SBAC,
Here is the draft master schedule from Chuck Adams. This will be explained by Chuck at the 4pm Review of Prior
Work subcommittee meeting on Monday at the CEMS library. Please save any questions and/or feedback until
that meeting. 

Thanks,
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Chris
--------------------------
Chris Record, Ph.D.
Cape Elizabeth Superintendent 
320 Ocean House Rd
Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107
#207-799-2217, ext. #271 (Jen Lakari, Admin Assistant)
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